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The PTA-Funded Nash Mills Bubble Run 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On May 23rd, we shall be holding a sponsored bubble run, supported by the PTA, in order to 

raise funds for different projects that will make a huge difference to our children and their 

learning journey here at Nash Mills. 

 

As a school, we are looking into how we can develop our outdoor areas to enable the 

children to learn in different spaces around the school. Being outside is vitally important for a 

child’s personal, physical and emotional development and is the perfect way for them to 

explore, engage and take risks.  Over the coming months, we have exciting plans to begin 

developing our Anniversary Garden (the area outside KS2 classrooms) and explore the use 

of VR equipment to support our curriculum and make it even more immersive.  This will allow 

different activities outside and inside of the classroom. 

 

As you will be aware, all of these things come at a cost and, for one project alone, we are 

looking at needing to raise over £10,000.  The PTA work hard to support us with these 

fundraising efforts and, in the past few years have helped to enable projects such as the 

replacement of our play equipment and the installation of our outdoor gym, both of which 

have had a huge impact. 

 

Two years ago, we held a colour run, which was a huge hit with the children and this year 

we are planning to hold a bubble run. There will be various stations of bubbles for children to 

run through while they complete their laps and by the end, they will be a kaleidoscope of 

colour! 

 

This is where you come in!  We would like to ask each family to help us by collecting 

sponsorship; asking neighbours and family for their support.  If each child in the school 

managed to raise just £20, this would raise almost £5,000 which would get us well on the way 

to reaching our goal.  Overleaf is a sponsorship form, which can be used to collect pledges.  

Nearer to the event, we will share information on how we will collect any money raised. 

 

We hope that the children enjoy thinking of ways that they can help us to reach our target 

and to make a real difference to our school.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Maher and Mr Shane 
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The PTA Nash Mills Bubble Run 2025 

 

Pupil Name:       Class: 

 

 

We are hoping to make a difference to our school, by developing and improving our outdoor area 

and enhancing our curriculum.  But we need your help!  If you are able to sponsor us, please 

complete the form below.  Thank you! 

 

This fundraising will be given to the Nash Mills School PTA to support our project. 

 

Name Address (inc postcode) 
Sponsorship 

amount 

Gift 

Aid? () 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

If I have ticked the box headed ‘Gift Aid? ’, I confirm that I am a UK Income or Capital Gains taxpayer. I have read this 

statement and want the charity named above to reclaim tax on the donation detailed below, given on the date shown. I 

understand that if I pay less Income Tax / or Capital Gains tax in the current tax year than the amount of Gift Aid claimed 

on all of my donations it is my responsibility to pay any difference. I understand the charity will reclaim 25p of tax on every 

£1 that I have given. 

 

You must provide your full name, home address, postcode & Gift Aid for the charity or CASC to claim tax back on your 

donation. 


